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Submission to the Parliamentary inquiry into the growing presence of inauthentic Aboriginal and Torres
Strait Islander ‘style’ art and craft products and merchandise for sale across Australia.

Question 1 - How does Fake Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Art effect you
and your community? Why is it important to do something about this?
Respect for local culture and local economy needs exercising, a lot!
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